
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Prep - I/099/2024-25 Date: 12-03-2025 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

We are delighted with the resounding success of our annual presentation. Our Dipsites have truly outdone 

themselves, and their dedication and talent was evident in every aspect of the performance. We are truly proud of 

them! 

 

It gives us a sense of gratification to complete yet another academic session on a successful note. We would like to 

extend our sincere gratitude to you for your support and cooperation which has been instrumental in continuity of 

quality education for our Dipsites.    

 

As the academic year draws to a close, we would like to you to make a note of the following –  

 

1. The last working day for students for the 2024-2025 session will be Tuesday, March 18, 2025. 

  

- To celebrate this day, the class teachers will be organizing a "Class Party" on that day. 

 

- Please send your child in comfortable party clothes and a finger food item to share with their class 

mates. The details will be shared by the class teacher through a message. 

 

2. The Parent-Teacher Partnership Meeting (PTPM) for classes Prep & I on Saturday, March 22, 2025, 

from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

 

- The class teachers will share specific PTPM time slots via message. This meeting will provide you 

with comprehensive insights into your ward’s overall progress during the academic session.  

 

- Please meet with your ward's class teacher in the respective classroom and do carry a cloth bag 

to take student portfolio back. 

 

Highlights of the PTPM – 

 

 Book Fair organised by Niyogi Books -  We encourage you to visit the fair with your ward and explore 

the world of reading together.  

Venue – School Porch 

 Art Exhibition - "Every Child is an Artist” -  This exhibition celebrates the creativity and imagination of our 

young Dipsites and showcases their unique artistic journeys through diverse forms of artwork. 

Venue – Performance Den 

 

We kindly request that you adhere to your designated PTPM time slot and consider carpooling to school to 

alleviate parking congestion. If you have any scheduling concerns, please inform your ward's class teacher in 

advance to arrange an alternative meeting time. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

 

Warm Regards 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 

 

 


